
Town of Lyme 
Building Maintenance Committee 

Tuesday, August  14 2012 
8:00AM Town Offices Conference Room 

 
Present: Don Elder, Frank Bowles, Michael Woodard,  Richard Vidal,  

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 

The committee discussed completed and pending projects: 

• Academy roof and belfry are done and look good 
• Pike house has been painted and the new well hooked up 
• The fire station remains the town’s major unresolved building issue. The fire 

department has a committee that is working on plans for the future, but they have 
not reported out on a long-term plan to replace the building.  

 

Mike asked about water tests on the new well. It is thought that Dina has arranged for 
them. We will inquire further at the next meeting. 

We are waiting for more information regarding the grant to support part of the cost of the 
generator for the highway garage. 

Frank noted that he was recently able to find a very good used generator for a project at 
Harvard Forest, for a saving of over $10,000. The committee agreed that it would be very good 
to try and a find an appropriate used generator that is in good shape for the town garage. Frank 
will look in this.  

The next meeting of the committee will be on October 9. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 AM.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Frank Bowles 
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